

3/18/2021

ORPE Human Rights Advocates 5457 Twin Knolls Road, Suite 300, Columbia, MD 21045

Heather M. Raspberry Executive Director PO Box 48386 Washington, D.C. 20002 202.754.1311 hraspberry@HANDHousing.org Dear Edward,

Greetings! We hope this message finds you well.

We have received your membership dues payment and want to take a moment to thank you personally for your support of HAND. We strive to equip our 450+ members and over 2,100 practitioners we serve each year with the tools they need to preserve and increase housing affordability in the Capital Region of **Baltimore**, **Washington and Richmond**.

Thanks to your support, we can continue to build the capacity of organizations and individuals whose missions focus on creating strong communities throughout the region.

We look forward to seeing you soon at one of our upcoming events, and collectively pursuing our goals of **CONVENING**, **EDUCATING** & **ACTIVATING**!

Sincerely, Heather

Heather Raspberry, Executive Director, Housing Association of Nonprofit Developers (HAND)